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In February 2023, the Ministry of Forests announced establishing eight new Forest Landscape
Planning tables in collaboration with First Nations communities.
(https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2023FOR0009-000191 ). Two of these eight new FLPs are
being developed in the Cariboo are in within the 100 Mile House and Williams Lake Area. The
Province is committing to this initiative to advance positive change within the British
Columbia’s Forest Sector, starting with reconciliation with Indigenous People, addressing
sustainability issues, focussing on ecosystem health, and responding to societal values and
expectations.

A FLP is a tactical plan at the landscape level and will be used to guide forest management and
forest operations that are subject to an agreement under the Forest Act in British Columbia. FLPs
are developed in partnership with First Nations, with input from forestry operators, local
governments, interested parties and the public. The FLPs are intended to replace and enhance the



¢ Consider cumulative ettects to prepare for possible tuture forest conditions.

Information on the forest landscape planning framework can be found here:
Forest Landscape Plans - Province of British Columbia (gov.bc.ca)

There are 5 phases for each FLP, as follows:

Phase Milestone

Pre-Planning e Terms of reference, work plan and Indigenous consultation
and cooperation process developed

Values Identification and e Current conditions evaluation

Assessment e Confirmation of Values to be considered in the FLP
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Thank you for your time and consideration on this topic. Please contact Lindsey Wood, Director
of Strategic Initiatives in the Cariboo Natural Resource Region, at 250-302-5791 or
Lindsey.Wood@gov.bc.ca, for any assistance you may require.

Yours truly,

Lindsey Wood,
Director of Strategic Initiatives
Cariboo Natural Resource Region





